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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, July 22, 2016 8:08 AM
To: 'Leonard Thibodeau'
Subject: RE: FPL rate increase request

Good morning Mr. Thibodeau,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Leonard Thibodeau [mailto:breakawaycc@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, July 22, 2016 7:15 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL rate increase request 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
I am not in favor of such a large rate increase from FPL without a clear explanation of the need for it. There is no 
competition in Florida when it comes to electric power suppliers and for some reason residential solar power is 
unavailable in the sunshine state. Why is that? 
I vote no on FPL’s rate request.  
 
Leonard Thibodeau 
9138 Astonia Way 
Estero, FL 33967 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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